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Representative Gruszynski statement on Brown County Board Southern Bridge 

Project vote and DOT Secretary Thompson letter of support 
 

GREEN BAY – "Last night I was once again proud to reaffirm my support for the Southern Bridge with a 

vote to move this project forward. In order to advance their own partisan interests, some in this 

community falsely claimed Governor Evers does not support the Southern Bridge expansion. As 

Secretary Thompson once again states in this letter, the administration is dedicated to making the 

Southern Bridge project a reality but wants to do so in a way where local leaders and engineers, not 

Madison politicians, set the terms of the project. I know saying the sky is falling is good politics to some, 

but I hope that the community now recognizes this as a good faith effort between the state and the 

county, something we never saw under eight years of the Walker administration. I am incredibly excited 

that the Southern Bridge is moving forward thanks to all the stakeholders involved and I am confident 

that we can get this done." 
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